
 

 Friday 8 December 2017 

 
In this issue… 

• NZ Market weekly update 

• Field visit to Clyde Research Orchard on today 

• Meetings 

 
NZ Market weekly update 
The market update is available to read online now. Read more. 

 
Field visit to Clyde Research Orchard on today 
Don’t forget! You are invited to see the progress on the FOPS programme on both cherries and 
apricots at PFR’s research orchard in Clyde from 3.30pm today, with refreshments to follow. 
Read more. 

 
Meetings 
8 December Field visit Clyde 3.30pm PFR Research Orchard 

30-31 May Conference Napier 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 

http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/assets/Market-updates/Market-update-2-081217.pdf
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/field-visit-to-pfrs-clyde-research-orchard/
mailto:info@summerfruitnz.co.nz
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/

